Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
INFINITE SOURCE COMMUNICATIONS GROUP, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: December 4, 2019, 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.
PLACE: Best Western Plus Kendall Hotel & Suites – Dolphin East & Marlin West Meeting Rooms, 8560 SW 124 Avenue, Miami, FL 33183
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six will hold a fourth Project Advisory Team meeting for the Kendall Drive Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study along State Road (SR) 94/SW 88 Street/Kendall Drive from SR 997/Krome Avenue/SW 177 Avenue to Dadeland North Metrorail Station. The Kendall corridor is being studied as a part of the Strategic Miami Area Rapid Transit, or SMART Plan, which identifies the development of six rapid transit corridors that directly support the mobility of our future population and employment growth. The project identification numbers are 437784-1-22-01 and 437784-1-22-03. This meeting will provide an opportunity for PAT members to be directly engaged in the corridor planning process. The PAT includes professionals from each municipal jurisdiction in the study area, resource agencies, representatives from the study area activity centers, and non-profit/community organizations. The meeting will be open to the public for listening and viewing purposes. Project information will also be provided.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
The meeting is intended to satisfy the requirement for a public meeting under Laws of Florida, Chapter 89-383, as amended by Chapter 2007-196, to present the findings of fact necessitating the project.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Community Outreach Specialist, Monica Diaz at (305)573-0089 or by email: monica@iscprgroup.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Hong Benitez, P.E. at (305)470-5219 or in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at: Hong.Benitez@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Monica Diaz, at (305)573-0089 or by email: monica@iscprgroup.com.
